
A LOOK INTO
THE FUTURE

This year FBLA was up to theii
u sua l s t a n d a r d s . This year's
Bowl-a-thon raised money for the
March of Dimes Campaign foi
Healthier Babies. Once again the
members gathered at the annual
Chubb and Sons Insurance Com-
pany trip. This year the Spiffy High
chapter is proud of Sara Baer whc
holds the office of Regional Vice
President. They continue to place
well in Regionals and States undei
the leadership of Fran Desalvo.
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